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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Rosendale Town Board will hold a public hearing at 7:15 

p.m. on Wednesday, February 22, 2017 at the Town Hall located at N8472 County Road M.  The 

property owner is dividing off the farmland from the buildings and creating two lots.  The town 

board will consider granting an application for rezoning Lot 1. The lot is located in a part of the 

NW ¼ of the NW ¼ of Section 16 in the Town of Rosendale. Said proposed Lot 1 is located at 

N8828 County Hwy M and is 3.1289 acres. This property is currently zoned Farmland 

Preservation and owned by MS Real Estate Holdings, LLC. If granted Lot 1 would be rezoned 

Rural Residential.  Interested persons are invited to attend this hearing. 

 

Publish:  Week of February 6
th

 & 13th in both the Ripon Commonwealth and the 

Commonwealth Express.   

 

 

Roxanne Tarnow, Clerk 

Town of Rosendale  

 

 

 


